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Please pray with us: 

Pastor Jacob: that the
content he reads in
ABH books would help
him better understand
the Word.

Pastor Fedrick &
Tabitha: for boldness
in living counter
culturally. 

Howard: for time and
a team to help write
the next Bible for
Learning. 

ABH Board: for
wisdom in prioritizing
next tasks. 

Pastor Zakayo: for
renewed passion in his
personal time with the
Lord.  

Jessica: for insight
and direction in her
writing.

ABH Staff: for zeal
towards the future of
ABH. 

Donors: for
opportunities of rest
in this summer season. 

Erin: that she will
have focused time
to write and edit
this summer.

Pastor Michael &
Maria: to create a
marriage that
preaches. 

Howard: for wisdom
in prioritizing his
time.

Tanzania Trip: for
provision to add
more  conferences. 

Pastor John & Sarah:
for openly seeking
repentance and
forgiveness when
needed. 
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Pastor James: for
physical rest in midst
of his ministry work. 

Pastor Sammy: for
safety and provision
over his health as he
travels. 

Volunteers Kris &
Monica: that they
would find great joy
in their work with
ABH.

Pastor Augustino &
Rehema: that their
marriage would
reflect the love of
Jesus.

Joel & Sabina: that
they will build a
marriage that
preaches.
Happy Birthday,
Emmalynn! (Jess’s
daughter) 

Writers’ Group:
that our writers
would have clarity
on content for
their writing. 

Pastor James & Fran:
for blessing as they
follow God’s leading
for their future plans.
Happy Birthday, Elias!
(Jess’s son)

Pastor Stephano &
Flora: for their
marriage to be
strengthened by the
reading of Hope for
Marriage. 

Tanzanian Pastors:
that God would
provide avenues for
them to attend ABH
training
conferences. 

Howard & Fran: for
time to recharge
from their trip. 

ABH Staff &
Volunteers: for
blessing as they use
their time and talents
for ABH.  

Howard & Fran: for
wisdom in executing
the future plans of
ABH.

Pastor James: for
wisdom in building
a team in Tanzania. 

Tanzania Trip 2026:
for clarity regarding
who should join the
2026 TZ team. 
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Pastor Fikiri & Neema:
for perseverance in
completing Hope for
Marriage together. 

Dodoma Pastors: for
continued pursuit for
a godly marriage. 

Potential Authors:
for uninterrupted
time to write. 
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